May 21, 2024
Hello everyone!

Summer is quickly approaching! | trust that your kids have had a great
year in third grade and are excited about moving on. | am so excited to
meet this next group of learners. There are a lot of changes to how we “do
school” in fourth grade. You will be amazed, as | always am, at how quickly
they adapt to the differences. | hope that you all have a restful, fun,
rejuvenating summer!

Students who will be in fourth grade next year have a few things to do in
LA/Reading over the summer.

1. Complete Grammar Summer Solutions workbook.

2. Read Jales of a Fourth Grade Nothing by Judy Blume. There is no
written work or projects that need to be completed with this book.
They will just need to have it finished by the first day of school and
bring it with them. We will focus on it for the first couple of weeks of
school.

I'm looking forward to working with you all!

Lori Driskell



